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George Lloyd

From: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net>
Sent: 10 March 2021 17:43
To: Sutton, John2
Cc: Pooja Gurnani
Subject: FW: Resident's view re Cambourne to Cambridge Better Public Transport project on 

behalf of GCP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi John: FYI. I have acknowledged it.  
Pooja – please add to the list 
Thanks 
Phil. 
 

PHIL SWANN 
Director 
Shared Intelligence
 

T:  0202 7756 7600 
M:  07843 387 578 
E:  phil.swann@sharedintelligence.net
W: www.sharedintelligence.net  

 

Follow us:  
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[Redacted] 
 
Sent: 09 March 2021 20:13 
To: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net> 
Subject: Resident's view re Cambourne to Cambridge Better Public Transport project on behalf of GCP 
 
Dear Dr Sutton 
 
I'm in favour of the busway going through Hardwick along St Neots Road.  
It would be nice if trees on the north of St Neot's Rd could be preserved, but this shouldn't prevent this route being 
used.  
The benefit of the busway going along St Neots Road are greater than the benfit of the trees that may be lost.  
 
I have been a resident in Hardwick for over 20 years, living at 33 Hardwick Way, close to St Neot's Road.  
I wanted to give my opinion because I'm aware of campaigns/petitions against the busway going along St Neots Rd, but 
there seems to be a lack of any coordinated voice in favour, so I didn't know how else to express my opinion. For this 
reason, I also imagine that there are many others who are equally in favour of this scheme whose views will not reach 
you.  
 
All the best with your work 
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David IB 
 
[Redacted] 
 
 
 
 
 


